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Ryan, Nancy D - DNR 

From: Natalia Minkel [Natalia_Minkel@gshllp.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2008 12:41 PM 

To: Ryan, Nancy D - DNR 

Subject: Express Cleaners/ Ehrlich Family Partnership Site 

Dear Nancy, , 

I am an associate at Gonzalez Saggio, and Harlan, and I am working with Bill Scott on the Ehrlich Family Limited 
Partnership/ Express Cleaners matter. I just left you a voicemail at your office in Milwaukee; however, I thought I would 
also send you an email to make sure you have all my contact information. 

As I mentioned in my voicemail, I would like to touch base with you regarding the Express Cleaners site (WDNR 
FID#252010000; BRRTS# 02-52..:547631). Our client received a letter from you, dated June 23, 2008, regarding 
additional information that DNR would like to receive prior to evaluating remedial options. To move forward with this, I 
would like to set up a meeting with you, Bill Scott and Chris Hatfield from Northern Environmental to discuss work 
plans. We sincerely apologize that we did not contact you to set up this meeting sooner. However, since there are no 
funds currently available from the DERF program, we have been reviewing our options before proceeding with additional 
work. 

I understand that you travel quite a bit, but it would be nice if we could arrange to meet in person, here in Milwaukee. Bill 
and I will be available generally in the afternoons after October 7th, and Chris told me he would most likely be available 
anytime after the 7th, except for the 10th, 13th and 15th. Please let me know what day and time would work for you, and 
then I will coordinate with Bill and Chris. 

Thank you very much, and I look forward to speaking with you, 

Natalia Minkel-Dumit 

Gonzalez Saggio & Harlan LLP 
225 E. Michigan Street, Fourth Floor 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
Phone: 414-277-8500 
Direct: 414-755-8151 
Fax: 414-277-8521 
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Altomevs at law 

IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any U.S. 
tax advice contained in this communication ( or in any attachment) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be 
used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or 
recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed in this communication (or in any attachment). 

*"'This is a transmission from the law firm of Gonzalez, Saggio & Harlan, L.L.P. and may contain information which is 
privileged, confidential and protected by the attorney-client or attorney work product privileges. If you are not the 
addressee, note that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have 
received this transmission in error, please destroy it and notify us immediately at our telephone number (414) 277-
8500.** 
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